
Report on  

Integrated Workshops on Advance Biotechnology Techniques 

Module 3 : “Elemental Analysis by AAS” 

 

February 14-15, 2019 
 

 

 

Organized by 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Central Instrumentation Facility (CIF)  

&   

Department of Biotechnology,  

Faculty of Arts, Science, and Humanities 

Karpagam Academy of Higher Education 

Coimbatore, Tamil Nadu 

 



About the workshop:  

Module 3. Elemental Analysis by Atomic Absorption Spectroscopy (AAS)  provide a idea to 

measure the heavy metal elements in the given samples. Usually the samples (soil & water) 

were collected from the agriculture and polluted area.  This technique provide a wide range of 

applications to the participants may use in the agriculture and environment management. To 

detection of metal elements like Cu, Fe, Zn and Cr in the soil and food sample with the 

respective lamp in the AAS system.  

 

Day 1: (14.02.2019) 

Session 1: Theory session about the preparation of samples and optimization of AAS condition. 

Session 2 :  Sample preparation to AAS analysis 

Day 2: (15.02.2019) 

Session 1 : Theory about AAS and its applications  

Session 2: Method creation and analysis of samples by AAS  

 

Totally 6 participants were registered (expected 20) from Dr. NGM College, Pollachi and Sri 

Krishna College of Arts and Science, Coimbatore. From the participants we have received good 

feedback about the training session and theory session and they were satisfied with the 

explanatory session. Among them some of the participants were impressed with our 

laboratory facility because we were provided the facilities (sophisticated equipments)  to 

UG/PG levels of our students.  

 

Day 1 & 2 hands on session - Photographs  

 

        



 
 

 



 
 

        

 

 

 Finally received the feedback from the participants in prescribed format, certificate 

distribution has made by Dr.B.V.Pradeep, Head, Department of Microbiology to the participants 

and windup the hands on session.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Few feedbacks 



 
 


